
05/11/2019 

MS Margaret Wilson 
18 Bennett Street ST 
Curl Curl NSW 2096 
magsiew@bigpond.com 

RE: DA2019/1119 - 4 / 0 Bennett Street CURL CURL NSW 2096

As residents of Bennett Street for over 60 years, we have a genuine concern regarding the 
parking & traffic on Bennett Street if this proposal is approved. Already with weekend sport it is 
impossible to get out of our driveway, let alone drive along Bennett Street with the heavy 
congestion of traffic. People think nothing of parking across your driveway or parking you in. 
The proposed freshwater senior car park is too far away for peoples convenience & they will 
park in Bennett Street or Stirgess Avenue, it’s human nature. We will be very angry and 
disappointed if council approves this DA as the impact on the rate payers of Bennett Street and 
surrounding streets will be significant.
Regards
Margaret & Letitia Wilson 
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Subject: Online Submission


